
The 2024 Christmas
Prelude

At Woolavington Village Hall, Higher Rd,
Woolavington, Somerset TA7 8DY

23rd November 2024
Why not let your hair down and come and join us
for our annual Christmas get together?  As
usual we’ll be interrupting the ringing for the

occasional solo, recitation, panto, dance or whatever talents our
ringers can present.
Or you’re very welcome to just come and watch!
Bring a packed lunch if you wish and we’ll have a ‘Bring and
Share’ Christmas tea so please bring a little to share.

   Programme:  Doors open 12.00
     Ringing from 1.00

Tea break 2.30 (ish) for about 30 minutes
     Finish and pack up 4.30pm

Booking Form – please return by 23rd October 2024
We would like to come to Christmas Prelude at Woolavington

TEAM NAME:_______________________________

......... HRGB members @ £4.00          £...........

......... Non HRGB members @ £8.00  £...........

......... Visitors (non ringers) @ £1.00  £...........

......... Juniors (under 18) free       £...........

          Total   _______

You can pay by cheque or BACS (BACS payments to 30-90-89 38304968 account name:
HRGBSW using reference PRELUDE. (Please email jane@torbells.plus.com to let us know if
you have paid in this way).
If paying by cheque please make out to HRGBSW (send with booking but it will not normally
be paid in until after the event)                PTO

Kris Perruzza at last year’s
Christmas Prelude



● Ready marked copies of the massed ringing music, including some
numbered copies, are available on the day and the system can
quickly be picked up by non-music readers.

●The Region’s bells will be available for people who are unable to attend
with their own team (or teams unable to bring their own bells).

●We would very much appreciate a draw prize from each team; the draw
will be in aid of regional funds.

Directions:
● From the west. At M5 junction 23 take the A39 toward Glastonbury and Wells and at the

first roundabout take the second turning (signposted Gravity) into Enterprise Way.  At
the next roundabout (approx. ¾ mile) take the third exit into Woolavington Road. The hall
will be seen on the right in about a mile.

● From the east – follow the A39 toward Bridgwater. At the junction with the B3141 turn
right toward Highbridge and Woolavington. In 1 mile turn left into Higher Road and the
entrance to the hall is on the left.

● Refunds will be made for anyone who has paid but is not able to attend on the day.

● HRGB Safeguarding Policy: Each team contact should bring a list of their attendees with
contact details (phone or email), to hand in on arrival. This information will be destroyed
after 7 days. The Safeguarding Lead for this event is Diane Holt

Please give the following information:

Correspondent: __________________________

Phone: _________________________________

Email: ____________________________________

��We prefer marked / unmarked /numbered music for massed ringing (please select one)
��We would like to use the Region’s bells ……(please tick if required)
��We would like to borrow tables from the hall if possible (please indicate length of table

run needed) ____________. Foam is not usually available.
��We will bring our own tables. Approximate table size __________________ (we will

add space for ringers)  If irregular shape please include sketch.
��We will/will not be able to ring a solo items
�� We will/will not be able to present a non-ringing ‘party piece’

� We are paying by BACS/Cheque enclosed (please delete one)

Return to:
Jane and John Willis, Lyndhurst, Prospect Hill, Okehampton EX20 1JD
Or email john@torbells.plus.com
Enquiries about the event to Jane or John Willis 01837 52565


